
US 58 Arterial Preservation Plan 

Brunswick County / Mecklenburg County 

 

Overview: 

The purpose of an Arterial Preservation Plan is to develop a holistic approach that identifies ways to 

ensure the safety and preserve the capacity of the Commonwealth’s arterial highway network without 

wide scale roadway widenings. This Arterial Preservation Plan has been requested to identify investment 

recommendations that will help preserve and enhance this key transportation corridor due to the 

important role it plays in the region as a key freight corridor serving the Port of Virginia, a vital link 

within the Commonwealth, and a key facility for connections to North Carolina and points south. 

Stakeholders: 

Localities involved in the study include Brunswick County, Mecklenburg County, Town of Boydton, Town 

of Brodnax, Town of Clarksville, Town of LaCrosse, Town of Lawrenceville, Town of South Hill.  In 

addition to the localities involved, the Southside Planning District Commission is also a critical 

stakeholder of the project. 

Lengths and Limits: 

The study area traverses Brunswick and Mecklenburg Counties and extends from the Hampton Roads 

construction district boundary at the Greensville / Brunswick corporate limits to the western termini at 

the Lynchburg construction district boundary at the Mecklenburg / Halifax corporate limits.  The study 

area is 65.7 miles in length.  

 

Arterial Preservation Program:  For more information on the Virginia Department of Transportation’s 

Arterial Preservation Program, please visit: 

http://www.virginiadot.org/programs/vdot_arterial_preservation_program.asp

US 58 Arterial Preservation Plan Website: 

http://www.virginiadot.org/projects/richmond/us_58_arterial_preservation_plan.asp 

 

Provide your written comments by September 14, 2019 to Desmond Smallwood, VDOT Project 

Manager, 2430 Pine Forest Drive, South Chesterfield, VA 23834 or by email at 

Desmond.Smallwood@VDOT.Virginia.gov.  
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